
Petition to 209 N A Street Conditional Use Approval.

We, the undersigned, are opposed to the proposed Conditional Use Approval for the Mt. Lily Studio Project
located at 209 N A St. Pensacola, FL 32502. A proposal presented by John Ellis and Jamaal Warren of Pl\/S
VLTRA that seeks to turn a former Church into 6 Studio Apartments. We call on the Planning Board to:

1. Reject the proposed plan to convert the Church into 6 studio apartments.
2. Require that PLVS VLTRA fully consult with and seek approval of the undersigned on any future

proposals.

While the undersigned have a genuine desire to preserve the integrity of the Westside Garden District, to
bring life back to a property that met its demise in the wake of the Covid Pandemic, and provide affordable
housing in the community, we collectively agree that the proposal is disadvantageous. Regardless of
configuration, the property will not allow for adequate parking, waste removal, and will not conform with
property usage of the immediate surrounding area.

Respectfully,
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